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ASSOCIATION OF CHEMISTRY TEACHERS 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

National Coordinator, CONTECH 22-23 (1" &2^° Phase) 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for supporting smooth conduct of ACT-Concept Test in 
Chemistry (CONTECH 2022-23, 1" & 2"° Phase) 

Let me begin this letter by saying how touched I am by the immense support and generosity 

have received over the last few days during my exam preparation as well as the conduct of a 

national level examination CONTEACT 2022-23. I, wholeheartedly acknowledge that the 

responsibilities assigned to me by the Association of Chemistry Teachers, C/o Homi Bhabha 
Center for Science Education (HBCSE), Mumbai are well performed because of the support and 
co operation of you and each and every member of CoNTECH team. Whatever we have been 

able to achieve through CONTECH 2022-23 was because of the dedication, hard work and 

professional accomplishment on the part of ACT officials, ACT-President, ACT-General 
Secretary, Zonal Coordinators, Steering committee members, Question setterS, Moderators, 

cach and every Coordinator, Chemistry teachers, Principal of the Colleges and the Supporting 

staff of organizing Colleges. I extend my sincere thanks to you for your contribution. 

cONTECH, a competitive test in Chemistry at National Level for Under Graduate (UG) Students 

is a big boost for the students to improve in the subject and to assess their conceptual 

understanding in chemistry. Given the spirit of teamwork and sense of belonging that we share: 

as one family, however, I see no reason why we cannot overcome the challenges ahead for us. 

Your continual encouragement, cooperation and support for catalyzing students in term of 

participation and organizing CONTECH 2022-23 at your centre deserve appreciation. I am sure 

of your affirmative response for popularization of chemistry in future, too. 

With regards, 

(Dr S P Singh) 
National Coordinator 

ACT-CONTECH 2022-23 
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